
 
 
 
 
 
 
29 December 2020 
 
 
SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
Corporate Governance and Finance Department 
Secretariat Building, PICC Complex 
Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City 
 
 

Attention :  ATTY. RACHEL ESTHER J. GUMTANG-REMALANTE 
Director 

   
Gentlemen: 
 
In compliance with SEC Memorandum Circular No. 19, Series of 2016, we submit herewith the Certificate 
of Attendance of the Directors and Officers of Alliance Global Group, Inc. for having completed the seminar 
on Corporate Governance for the year 2020. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
ALAN B. QUINTANA 
Corporate Secretary 

 

 






















